KNHSO

TO: Mr. Erving Bales
KSDQ
Sunnydale Seventh-Day Adventist Church
7300 E. Highway 151
Centralia, MO 65240
FROM: Donald W. Peterson, Director of KMOS-TV
SUBJECT: Letter of Consent for KSDQ

DATE: May 20, 2009

Dear Mr. Bales,

KMOS-TV 6, Wood 11
Warrensburg, MO 64093
Office 660-543-4155
FAX 660-543-8863
www.kmos.org

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with consent to construct a new 12 KW-DA NCE FM
station on 88.7 MHz. KMOS-TV has ceased broadcasting an analog signal on channel 6 and
therefore your new construction will not cause KMOS-TV any interference problems. Good luck

on your project.

Sincerely,
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Donald W. Peterson
Director of Broadcasting Services
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